
The Leys Presentation for Year 5 Parents  
 
The Leys Preliminary Assessment (for 2025 entry) Presentation Evening will be held on 
Monday 23rd May.  
 
To book your visit, please complete the general ‘Book your visit’ link below by 12:00 on 
Monday 16th May at the latest. 
 
 
Visit Us | The Leys School  
 
From the Enquiry and Booking Form, please select Attend an Open Day or Group Visit.  A 
drop down box within the Choice of Visit section will show the 23rd May Event as an option.  
 
Further information regarding the Preliminary Assessment can be found here.  
 
 

https://www.theleys.net/420/admissions/visit-the-leys
https://www.theleys.net/userfiles/leysmvc/Documents/Admissions/StFaiths/LEYS_4pp%20ST%20FAITHS%20PRELIMINARY%20ASSESSMENT%20MARCH%202022%20ISSUE%204_WEB%20SINGLES.pdf

